COPY

LIOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,

Norre Hamngatan 6,
Cothenburg, 28th March 1941

Dear Sir,

I beg to acquaint you that we have to-day forwarded,
under separate cover, copies of the plamns approved in thils Office
of Midship section and Profile,deck plans and shell expansion,
for Yard No. 973 proposed to be built by Messrs. Aktiebolaget
Lindholmens Varv, of this port. .

A translated copy of the letter addressed to the
Builders is enclosed herewith.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

(Sgd) S. TOWNSHEND -

The Secretary,
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